
December 2013
Happy Scrappers

Thank you to Helen for furnishing the wonderful room for the party, thank you to 
Becky Bridges or the lovely table decorations, thank you to Helen, Barbara Loden, 
Dawn and Tammie for hosting. The food was wonderful, as normal a great party.  This 
months meeting will be at Carolyn Slacks home. Directions will come as a separate 
attachment.  January 11th at 10:00.  Hosted by Pat, Ann Bean, Carolyn and Barbara 
Wallace. They will feed us, so no need to bring food. YEAAA.  On to Bee Business.

1. Please take a look at the hostess list, and make sure your hosting a meeting 
for 2014.

2. We wont discuss new projects for 2014 till after the show. 
3. Some one help me, did we decide to go ahead and have a meeting in Feb.  I 

seem to remember yes. But don't remember which Saturday y'all wanted to 
do.

4. Dues are due this month. Please make your check payable to carol Taylor 
for $10.00. If your giving her cash, please put it in an envelope with your 
name on it.

Scrappily Yours,
PJ Broussard
2014 Hostess
Jan- Carolyn, Barbara W, Ann Bean and Pat
Feb- Lydia & Carol 
Mar- JoAnn & Linda J
April- Dry Creek
May- Gayle & Shelly
June Linda T, Jane & Winnie
July-
Aug-
Sept- Laura & Sue
Oct- Mickey & Anne B
Nov- 
Dec- Carol T


